

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 Sultanate of Oman



ISM/PRN/062/2021-22

August 12, 2021

BRIDGE COURSE FOR CLASS XI STUDENTS

Dear parents,

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!

The school is going to organise a bridge course for the benefit of those students who changed their streams after the Class X Board results and those who have been admitted newly to Class XI starting from Monday, August 16, 2021 in Google Classroom. A schedule for these classes will be shared soon in the class group. All those students who have changed their streams and joined the school newly are urged to attend the bridge course regularly and get benefit out of them.

With warm regards

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan

Principal

